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Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to inform you that the textbook purchase process will start on the 28 of 

June. This will facilitate the academic organisation, as most books come from the UK. 

The full pack can be purchased from the Centre. As from next week, we will inform you 

of the pack's price. Payment can be done by credit card or cash in the school's 

Secretary; the payment can be divided in four instalments, with no interest (June, July, 

August and September). 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

The English School 
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